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Please do not agree to this amendment to one of the pillars of Oregon's land use law. 

My wife and I moved to Oregon because the cities here have urban growth 

boundaries that were established following rules that should not bent. UGBs should 

not be changed without showing that no other alternatives are available to provide 

housing. More land is not the only issue: Other issues are as important, such as can 

infrastructure be built and financed to support new growth, will traffic impacts be 

mitigated, can valuable agricultural and forest land be protected? 

Do not advance this legislation. 


